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Thank you to all who participated in the Job Profile Overview sessions. We appreciate that you continue 
to be engaged in this project as it progresses. For those of you who did not attend one of the overview 
sessions, we strongly encourage you to access the overview recording and slide deck on the HRSTM 
website to ensure that you are aware of the changes to job documentation. 
  
The recording of the overview session can be accessed on the FY24 Classification and Compensation 
Practices Study webpage. We encourage you to visit the webpage frequently, as new information and 
resources are added as they are developed. 
  
If you have any questions, please reach out to your Human Resources Internal Consultant or the 
HRSTM Classification and Compensation Team.  
  
Thank you for your support and engagement in this work! 
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